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Comments: Please do not move forward with Proposed Action for the Foothills Landscape Project in the 

Chattahoochee national forest. This proposal is a government give away of common property to the narrow

interest of the logging industry. Preservation of these lands in their most natural and sustainable manner should

be the highest priority. The preservation is of great benefits to Americans because it provide vast recreation

ability, provides a healthy ecosystem, helps preserve the micro climate and air quality, and is important for

limiting climate change. The logging industry has none of these concerns and simply wants to exploit a common

good. 

 

Allowing this project to proceed will creating lasting damage that is irreversible.  


